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CABERNET SAUVIGNON

“A juicy, fruity cabernet 
sauvignon with currant and 
floral aromas and flavors. 
Medium-bodied, firm and 

fruity. Balanced and 
refined. Drink now.”

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

- 2018 -

UCO VALLEY, MENDOZA

APRIL 2020

BENMARCO

©2023 IMPORTED BY FOLIO FINE WINE PARTNERS, NAPA CA

POINTS

92

CABERNET SAUVIGNON

“A juicy, fruity cabernet 
sauvignon with currant and 
floral aromas and flavors. 
Medium-bodied, firm and 

fruity. Balanced and 
refined. Drink now.”

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

- 2018 -

UCO VALLEY, MENDOZA

APRIL 2020

BENMARCO

©2023 IMPORTED BY FOLIO FINE WINE PARTNERS, NAPA CA

POINTS

92

CABERNET SAUVIGNON

“A juicy, fruity cabernet 
sauvignon with currant and 
floral aromas and flavors. 
Medium-bodied, firm and 

fruity. Balanced and 
refined. Drink now.”

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

- 2018 -

UCO VALLEY, MENDOZA

APRIL 2020

BENMARCO

©2023 IMPORTED BY FOLIO FINE WINE PARTNERS, NAPA CA

POINTS

92

CABERNET SAUVIGNON

“A juicy, fruity cabernet 
sauvignon with currant and 
floral aromas and flavors. 
Medium-bodied, firm and 

fruity. Balanced and 
refined. Drink now.”

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

- 2018 -

UCO VALLEY, MENDOZA

APRIL 2020

BENMARCO

©2023 IMPORTED BY FOLIO FINE WINE PARTNERS, NAPA CA

POINTS

92

CABERNET SAUVIGNON

“A juicy, fruity cabernet 
sauvignon with currant and 
floral aromas and flavors. 
Medium-bodied, firm and 

fruity. Balanced and 
refined. Drink now.”

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

- 2018 -

UCO VALLEY, MENDOZA

APRIL 2020

BENMARCO

©2023 IMPORTED BY FOLIO FINE WINE PARTNERS, NAPA CA

POINTS

92

CABERNET SAUVIGNON

“A juicy, fruity cabernet 
sauvignon with currant and 
floral aromas and flavors. 
Medium-bodied, firm and 

fruity. Balanced and 
refined. Drink now.”

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

- 2018 -

UCO VALLEY, MENDOZA

APRIL 2020

BENMARCO


